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Drainage Improvements Underway on Nix Boat Yard Road at U.S. 1  
 

St. Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) began a drainage improvement 

project today on Nix Boat Yard Road at U.S. 1/State Road 5. 

Drainage structures will be replaced on the north side of Nix Boat Yard Road (map below) to reduce 

flooding in the area.  

Lane closures and flagging operations will be necessary Monday through Sunday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Drivers should proceed through the construction zone with caution and adhere to posted signs.  

RJP Enterprise, Inc. is scheduled to complete the $700,000 improvement project by early 2020, weather 

and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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